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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

WHAT’S ON  Week 6 Term 3 
 
 

Monday  
28th   August 

Tuesday 
       29th August  

Wednesday  
30th August 

Thursday  
31st August 

Friday  
1st September 

Healthy Harold 
Girls PSSA 

Cricket 

Girls AFL State 
Finals – Paul 

Kelly Cup 

TGT Show K, 
Yr 1 & Yr 2 

 

Father’s Day 
stall 

TGT Show Yr 3 
& Yr 4 

 

Father’s Day 
Breakfast and 

stall 
TGT Show Yr 5 & 

Yr 6 
 

 
 

 
Fathers’ Day Breakfast and Stall   

Next Thursday and Friday our P & C will 
hold their annual Fathers’ Day Stall. 
Gifts can be ordered online through 
Flexischools. See further on in 
newsletter for more details. 
Next Friday we will hold our Fathers’ Day breakfast. Dads, grandfathers, 

uncles and others that fill a fathering role are welcome to attend with their child for a bacon and 
egg roll. A gold coin donation is appreciated. Bacon & Egg rolls will be served from 7.30am 
onwards to 9am. 
 
Be At School On Time   

It is important that every child is at school ready to start class at 8.55 am. 
Some parents have been noticing that they are receiving messages that 
their child was late to school. These messages arrive the day after your 
child was late. If your child is late you need to provide a reason for the 
lateness. The message prompts you to provide a reason. 
In a recent audit the auditor highlighted that we needed to follow up all 

students who are late, even those that are only one or two minutes late. 
The best way to ensure you don’t receive a message is to ensure your child is at school ready for 
class by 8.55am. 
 
AFL Paul Kelly Cup State Finals   
Our girls’ AFL team plays next Tuesday in the Paul Kelly Cup finals. The Paul 
Kelly Cup is played by public and non-government schools across NSW and the 
ACT. 
Teams play locally and advance through to a regional final. The regional finalists 
then move on to the state finals. Our team are the Central Coast regional 
champions and now will compete against the other 11 regions for the chance to move into the 
state final. 
Our team will play against Northern NSW, ACT and Albury/Murray regions on their pathway. 
The finals will be held at the Giants Stadium and training ground at the showground in Sydney. 
We wish the team all the best for Tuesday’s games. Thank you to Miss Lucas for coaching the 
team. 
 
 



 

 

Environment fundraiser Follow Up 
Today, Tassin from Walkabout Park Wildlife Sanctuary attended our whole school zoom assembly 
so we could present her with a cheque of $1091.60. This money was raised last Tuesday during 
our native animal dress up day. 
Tassin educated our students on how they would be using this money to create new ‘bedrooms’ 
for the koalas (safe and comfortable perches in their trees) and how important it is to educate 
people about the importance fruit bats play in pollenating the gum trees. Without gum trees, 
Koalas wouldn’t survive. They are also going to be purchasing new signs for their sanctuary to 
provide information to the public. 
 
Stewart House 
Over the next two weeks some of our students will be attending Stewart House in Sydney. Stewart 
House has provided support to students in public schools for more than 90 years. Students attend 
for a range of reasons. 
Each year our school supports fundraising for Stewart House so that it continues to provide 
services to students. 
 
Dental Van Visit   

Early next term the Central Coast Health District Dental Health vans will 
be at school. Students can have their teeth checked for free and then 
parents are informed if any necessary follow up actions are required. 
A note explaining the service and seeking permission for your child to 
attend will be sent home in the next week, an information sheet has also 
been attached to this week’s newsletter. 

 
Year 6 Transition to High School – Taster Lessons 
As part of our transition program, for Year 6 students moving to Terrigal High School, Year 6 
students will be attending the high school to undertake ‘taster’ lessons. These lessons are 
designed to give students a taste of the different subjects on offer and help them become more 
familiar with the school environment and high school staff. 
 

Cricket    
Good luck to our girls’ cricket team as they play in the regional semi-final next week. 
The team will take on Gosford PS in a bid to progress to the Sydney North Final. 
Thanks to Mr Bridge for coaching. 
 

 
Leaders To Parliament 
This week our student parliament 
members took part in a leadership 
excursion with a visit to NSW Parliament 
House. There they were hosted by our 
local member for Terrigal, Adam Crouch 
MP who took the students on a tour of the 
building, followed by a visit to the 
Legislative Assembly for Question Time. 
Thank you to Mr Crouch for hosting the 
students, and thank you also to our two 
parent helpers,  and to Mrs Shelley and 
Mr Lowe who assisted on the day. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/walkaboutwildlife?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUUJWzfXYs0SAv05ViI_Q1BaasEq1I8d1-CY1ZXuhQG7l-AxHHWOGSCAvPBC9OgLbCpcWTd54hSn8abJ4yJM8w9YQ2txnLC0sb82m6bnuFnxa_LRJ7QnKyHbbcIIkFmEbSoMyfyJrlOUDaZkBxRD1JMaqiowr4G7L8DTGOUmPwAXjuCQ6ptdOKzj49wyaR9ak4&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/AdamCrouchMP?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWt0VNWQbGCxUywe_QI7EUSUQOo_BlbrcyfNslxyuV3Aw8gYokYsiNXPOuz8NLp9omc0AYamYEJxZi6-oGd_uFGGAQSt7UpWhpt2BeHWDM71Pst5TAN9__XDfSnnVV_mimJW_uDlZ4oLNu6iOq05j4rEybiG8JRB_C1i697-kTuxRvoFmpZa6jrgvYOYBoD5Kg&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/AdamCrouchMP?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWt0VNWQbGCxUywe_QI7EUSUQOo_BlbrcyfNslxyuV3Aw8gYokYsiNXPOuz8NLp9omc0AYamYEJxZi6-oGd_uFGGAQSt7UpWhpt2BeHWDM71Pst5TAN9__XDfSnnVV_mimJW_uDlZ4oLNu6iOq05j4rEybiG8JRB_C1i697-kTuxRvoFmpZa6jrgvYOYBoD5Kg&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

 

 
Tennis 
This week we had three teams 
of Stage 2 students compete in 
the ‘Todd Woodbridge Cup’ 
tennis tournament at Gosford 
Tennis Club. It was a wonderful 
day with great sportsmanship 
shown, lots of laughs and 
fabulous weather. Two of these 
teams have now progressed 
through to the regional finals in 
September. Good luck students 
and coach Mrs Murphy. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
Michael Burgess 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
Kindergarten 2024 

 
 

 
 

Enrolments are now being taken for students starting 
Kindergarten 2023.  Enrolments can be made online 

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191 
 

 
To ensure that all relevant information can be sent to 
enrolling families, we are hoping that all enrolment 

documentation can be returned to the office by the end of 
August. 

 
Brooke Walkaden 

Assistant Principal – ES1 
 

 
 
 
 

  

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191


 

 

 

 
 
School Bytes 
 
School Bytes is now up and running. You  are now able to register for access to the Parent Portal 
via this link: https://portal.schoolbytes.education 
 

Please give me a call if you have any questions or feedback. 
 
Money Currently Due 

 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 1 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per term 
• Brisbane Water National Park Excursion - $20 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Deposit- $100 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Remainder - $250 (camp cost total of $350) 
 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Deposit - $100 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Remainder - $295 (camp cost total of $395) 

 
Support Unit 

• Book Pack - $15 
 

Whole School 
• Life Education - $12 for Year’s Kindergarten, 2, 4, 6 and the Support Unit 

 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

 
  

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.schoolbytes.education%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cterrigal-p.School%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C83ce41bb76c54bfb7a4c08db9d013d06%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638276400886450338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nuxEGI1XBtu3zTf2OOrp1cjzqUDuTmNj56FtzWD%2F9fg%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Term 3, Issue 6, 2023 
 Online ordering only 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx 

Orders close  
Monday 4th September 2023 

 



 

 

Julie’s Corner 
Student Wellbeing Officer 
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